Seneca awarded $360,000 for applied research
benefiting urban farmers
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Our research team were awarded $360,000 for a collaborative applied research project
funded by NSERC and SSHRC aiming to help urban farmers tackle one of their biggest
problems: how to develop strong and sustainable businesses.

Read the full story.
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